
 
 

WILL YOU BE A STEWARD ? 

 

  

 

IN TOUCH 
DC  59            
11 MARCH 
2025 

 

 

 

 

Church Council 

March 11 

A discussion at the meeting held on Tuesday 
YET AGAIN 

has asked for volunteers to take on some very small 
tasks 
The move to new premises has hugely reduced the 
amount of time and energy on ALL jobs.  

Please speak to Kathy or Pauline. 
 

 It is all well and good us saying aren’t we doing well- 
what a great atmosphere- how friendly the church 
family is etc BUT we still need to give GOD a hand 

 

HELPPPP!!! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

LET’S KEEP 

GOING 

The desperate needs are:- 
a.  Chapel Stewards 
b. The incredibly successful Connections needs 

more helpers and possible leaders  
c. Group 22 – another success story but a leader is 

needed before it closes the door!!! 
d. Occasional cover for the IN TOUCH, the slides 

and the music machine would also be very 
acceptable. 
 
Let’s get away from the ‘I’ve done it all before’ 
type of reasoning  -   
We do not want stewards to do the job for 20 
years non-stop – Each job can be voted for 
annually !!  

PLEASE HELP !!!!!!! 
 

The next ANNUAL MEETING is Sunday 18th May 
– this is when these appointments are made 

 

https://www.flickr.com/photos/53136684@N00/10036349225
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/


 
 

 

APRIL 13 

 

THE KENELM SINGERS 
Directed by Shelley Everall Hoban 
Accompanied by John Wade 
􀆐ll In The April Evening Invite you to 
A varied programme including well known Palm Sunday hymns 
and choral music from the Renaissance to the present day. 
Sunday April 13th 6.30 pm St. Peter's Church, Dumbleton 
WR11 7TG Donations on the door (suggested donation £10) 
proceeds to St. Peterʼs Dumbleton in support of their heating 
project 
 

March 19 

 

 

Group 22 Wednesday 
The meeting of friends will re-commence at 7pm – 
the subject is ‘Driving Experiences- we ALL have 

memories of –maybe our first vehicle – an incident 
of some sort -our stories are so different – but often 

verby interesting!!! 
If you would like to have anything put on the screen 

to illustrate the point just let Geoff know- or bring 
your own memory stick. 

Otherwise let’s hear YOUR story 
Remember this is a group event and ALL are 

invited to contribute – it is not a committee driven, 
boring event but a big family get together. 

 

MAY 18 

Sunday 11-45 

am  

A long way off but it is the ANNUAL MEETING 
after the Holy Communion service – Rev Jayne is 
visiting every church in the circuit to gauge their 
individual needs and aspirations as part of a long 
term strategy for the entire circuit. 
The more congregation that can stay the better for 
a more balanced discussion – afterwards we will 
share a picnic together – JUST bring enough for 
yourselves – IT IS NOT a BRING and SHARE- 
then a short business period and home !! 
 
 

GOD IS WITH US ! 


